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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Faculty of Arts announces the Results of Open Learning, First Term 2015/2016
 
[image: ] The Faculty of Arts, Benha University has announced the results of the first term 2015/2016 for the program of Open Learning wishing all success for all students.
You can see the results throughout the following link:
http://mis.bu.edu.eg/results/adab_result.aspx.












. 
image1.jpg
ot dtgls lllids




image2.png
&
S
N
'HA UN
weﬂa‘d




image3.jpg
P&‘ RTAL

My\é}}ﬂ !9.«."

www.bu.edu




